
 

 
 

 

CANCELLATION OF THE INVITATION TO AN ELECTRONIC TENDER  

 

 

Ref. No. :  ALX - 60275 Athens,  February 17
th

 2017  

 

Through its Resolution no. 1401(b)/14.02.17, ATTIKO METRO S.A. cancelled the 

tender “SUPPLY OF ROLLING STOCK (SERIES II) FOR THE ATHENS 

TRAMWAY”, RFP-291/16,  Α.Σ. 38385, due to the requirement for the tender to 

have been previously approved by the responsible Managing Authority, and decided 

to re-tender it.   

 

 

 

For ATTIKO METRO S.A.  

_________________________ 

Th. Papadopoulos  

Vice Chairman of the Board of 

Directors & Managing Director 


